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HEARING - Consider the appeal of Jennifer Foster, agent for the applicant Nuevo Energy Company, of the Planning

Commission's June 20, 2002 denial of the Tranquillon Ridge Oil and Gas Development Project (Case No. 94-DP-027
RV02), as follows:  (EST. TIME: 30 MIN.)

a)  Adopt the required findings for the project (Attachment A to this Board Letter dated September 10, 2002);

b)  Deny the appeal;

c)  Deny the Tranquillon Ridge Oil and Gas Development application (94-DP-027 RV02).

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S RECOMMENDATION: POLICY

NOTE: PUBLIC HEARING CLOSED.  PUBLIC TESTIMONY WILL BE LIMITED TO COMMENT ON
PROPOSED FINDINGS.
[Enter body here.]
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